
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

TOWN COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 

MAY 17, 2021 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plainville Town Council will hold a public hearing at 

7:00 p.m. on Monday May 17, 2021 in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Center, One 

Central Square in Plainville to hear public comments on: 

 

1. Proposals for the 2021 Neighborhood Assistant Act 

2. Proposed amendments to an ordinance entitled, “Open Burning” 

3. An additional appropriation of $490,000 to the Capital Project Fund 

4. An additional appropriation of $43,431 to the Capital Project Fund 

 

Copies of the proposed amendments and appropriations are available at the Town Clerk’s Office.  

 

Dated at Plainville, Connecticut this 13th day of May 2021. 

 

Cindy A. Porrini, Town Clerk 

& Clerk of the Town Council 


